
March 18, 2020
The City of Mason City Water Reclamation Facility would like to remind citizens that the following items are not flushable:
· Hand Wipes
· Disinfecting Wipes
· Baby Wipes
· Paper Towels/Napkins
· Cloth Items
We’d also like to discourage citizens from flushing wipes labeled as “Flushable” during this time.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, please contact the Water Reclamation Facility at 641-421-3682.
